


Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application 

Reasons for 
comment: 

 

Comments: 29/07/2022 9:07 AM I wish to object to the extension of this licence. 
1. The Deco has made no attempt to inform the residents that will be affected by this change 
other than putting a small notice in their window. 
2. The patrons of the pub congregate outside of the pub and the noise becomes 
unacceptable in a residential area and this would then go on to the early hours of the 
morning. 
3. When the establishment closes they do nothing to ensure that people leave the area 
meaning the noise often continues after closing time. 
4. There is often bottles and other rubbish left by patrons in the residential area. 
5. On a regular basis motorcycles are positioned outside of the pub and then the noise is 
totally unacceptable as when they leave they sit on their bikes revving them for a period of 
time and causing a disturbance and this will now happening into the early hours of the 
morning. 
There are already problems with noise in this area associated with Kingsway House and the 
old Library and this will just make the situation worse for the residents that live and pay 
council tax in this area. 

 
Kind regards  

  
 
 




